
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
DATE: May 8, 2018                                                                          
CONTACT:  Marie Dymkoski  
EMAIL: marie-dymkoski@msn.com  
PHONE: (509) 595-1650  
   

Palouse Skatepark Announces Grand Opening  
  

PALOUSE, WA – The Palouse Skatepark board has announced the grand 
opening of the skatepark for Saturday, June 2 at 9:00am.  
After years of fundraising and construction efforts, the official opening 
ceremony will be held at 9:00am, followed by a "learn to skateboard, skate 
and use the park" clinic held until noon.  At the noon whistle, the park will 
open to skateboarders, skaters and scooters.     
The opening will recognize the many donors as well as a host of volunteers 
and friends of the Palouse Skatepark and Tony Kettel Skate Gardens.    
Tours of the garden space north of the skatepark will be available until 
noon.   
For more information about the skatepark, 
visit https://www.palouseskatepark.com/ or contact Aaron Flansburg at 
509-595-1179 or Connie Newman at 509-595-1443.  
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